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10th November 2023 

Year 3 and Year 4 - Dodgeball!! KS2 - Cross Country!! 

Year 5 and Year 6 - Tag-Rugby!! 

Wellllll Done Ashdon!!! 
We want to say well done to all the pupils who 
were brave, willing, motivated and courageous 
to take part in new or known sporting events 
the past few weeks. You took part in less 
desirable weather conditions at times, but no 
one let this get them down at all. I for one, am 
so proud of every pupil who attended these 
events, representing Ashdon! Thanks so much 
to you guys for showing fabulous teamwork!  
We want to also say a huge thanks to Adam 
who is always there supporting our school - you 
are just fabulous Adam!  
Last but not least, we want to say a massive 
thank you to the parents for giving up their 
time amongst many other things, by helping to 
transport our ‘sporting crews’ to and from 
events.  

Well done 

Harrrrry!!! 

You are 

through to 

the next 

round!! 

Well done! 

Well done 

Jake!!! You 

were asked 

to join the 

Saffron 

Walden 

Rugby Club! 

Well done! 
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Attendance Winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Class 2; you are our weekly winners!!! You earned yourselves an extra 10 

minutes playtime on Friday afternoon!  

 

First Place: Class 2 = 100% 

 

 

Second Place: Class 3 = 92.5% 

 
 

 

Third Place: Class 1 = 88.7%  

 

Important Dates and Events 
 Monday 20th November - Individual Photos  
 Thursday 30th November at 12:45 at Lord Butler LC - Basketball Tournament for Years 5 and 

6 
 Friday 1st December - Yes Day - Non Uniform - The PTA is kindly asking for NUT FREE 

chocolate donations for the Christmas Fair’s Tombola Table. Children can bring in all 
donations on the day please.  

 Saturday 2nd December - The Spirit of Christmas Concert at 13:30 (our children are singing at 
this time) and 16:00 at St. Mary’s Church in Saffron Walden  

 Friday 8th December - Christmas Jumper Day (All staff and children to wear a Christmas 
Jumper and please bring in a donation of £1 to raise money for books and resources for our 
READING SHEDS!!) 

 Friday 8th December - Ashdon Primary Christmas Fair (Further information to be shared 
nearer the time) 

 Friday 8th December at 13:00-14:00 in Saffron Walden Market Square - Choir Carolling at the 
Christmas Tree  

 Thursday 14th December  - Saffron Walden County High School  Christmas Concert where 
some of our pupils will perform as well (we are the ONLY primary school taking part at this 
event!!) - Time to be confirmed 

 Friday 15th December at 11:00 and 14:00 - Nativity Play 
 

 PLEASE SPREAD THE NEWS THAT WE WILL POST LETTERS ON THE WEBSITE FROM 
NOW ONWARDS - FIND THIS IN THE ‘NEWS’ TAB! 
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